Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Arts and Culture
Rescheduled Cultural Facilities Panel Meeting and Florida Council on Arts and Culture Meeting

Please note that the Cultural Facilities Grant Panel meeting and the quarterly meeting of the Florida Council on Arts and Culture originally scheduled for October 9 and 10, 2024 in Fort Lauderdale has been canceled due to weather. The meetings will be rescheduled as a teleconference on November 21, 2024. Please visit the Florida Division of Arts and Culture's website for more information: 

https://dos.fl.gov/cultural/news-and-events/calendar/
